Obtaining ISF Tags for Youth’s Steers
Guidelines for FFA Advisors and 4H Leaders, Extension Offices
If you are an FFA advisor or a 4H leader and you need ISF tags for your youth’s steers for the Inter-State Fair and Rodeo, please follow the instructions below to ensure a smooth process:
Steps to Request ISF Tags
· Email isflivestock@gmail.com with your request.
· Include the following information in your email: contact information, address, and number of tags needed.
Receiving ISF Tags
Once your email request is received, we will take care of the rest. Tags will be mailed to you at the provided address. In case mailing is not feasible, we will make alternative arrangements to get the tags to you.
By following these steps, you can ensure that your youth’s steers are properly tagged and ready for the Inter-State Fair and Rodeo, making the experience enjoyable and hassle-free for everyone involved.

